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The Great Pumpkin Pantry!   So Grateful...

Orion Donicht and Laura 
Mc Bride

Fall Fundraisers!

Providing food and emergency assistance, with compassion, to those seeking our services.

770 East End Rd., Homer, Alaska 99603 907-235-1968 text or voice homerfoodpantry@gmail.com

The Pantry Door

Little Fireweed Academy

West Homer Elementary

Alice’s Thanksgiving Market was 
initiated by Metis Quoi.  Not only was it 
a pop-up artist show, but it was a 
canned food drive as well!  Laura 
McBride is shown with Orion Donicht 
receiving the monetary donations that 
were also generated from this event.

Alaska USA presented HCFP with a 
$2,000 dollar check!  We so value you 
and your generous support to those in 
need in our community.

A huge THANKS to, South Peninsula 
Hospital, Uncle Herbs, Homer Axe 
House, Kharacters & Mike Illg. You all 
so generously donated to our canned 
food drive for this season of giving!  We 
are humbled.
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Cathy and Cedar

As a fall canned 
food drive we 
launched The Great 
Pumpkin Pantry in 
the Elementary 
Schools.  Little 
Fireweed choose to 
hand deliver their 
food cache to the 
pantry along with a 
fieldtrip to learn the 
set-up of the pantry 
and help sort their 
food items.
West Homer and 
Paul Banks also got 
into the spirit of 
things and 
contributed to our 
canned food drive.  
Spooktacular job 
and thank you!!

It Takes a Village!

We are truly blessed to
live in such an incredibly
generous community!  
This fall numerous potters 
donated 73 bowls for the 
Empty, Empty Bowl event hosted by Sherry 
Stead.  The following evening Bruce Robinson, 
a woodsmith, presented at the First Friday Art 
Show and shared his proceeds with the HCFP.
The combined proceeds exceeded $4,000.  
Thanks to these creative potters, Sherry and 
Bruce!  You ARE appreciated!

Homer Animal Friends
We want to extend a warm paw out to 
the Homer Animal Friends.  In 
conjunction with our Homer Community 
they have donated over 1,200 lbs of pet 
food through November and we still 
have December! We all appreciate you!
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